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Community  

Primary School 

You must be in school 
each day for 8.45am! 

Friday 8th March 2024 

A message from Mr Reed... 
 

Thank you to the parents 
who attended the focus 
group looking at our              
home-school agreement. 
It was brilliant to be able to 
discuss your views on the 
school and how we can 

build our positive relationships with parents. 
I really look forward to working with you all 
over the rest of this year, with clarity on 
what you can expect from us, and what we 
expect from you. This means that we can 
work together, pulling in the same direction 
for your children.   

Parents’ Evening 
 

Tuesday 19th March (3.45pm-5pm) 
Thursday 21st March (3.45pm– 8pm) 

 
Have you booked your appointment? 

 
Book your appointment through the School Spider 
website/ app. If you need support with this, please 

see our office team who will happily help you.  

 

Polite reminder! 
 

We politely request that all 
appointments are booked 
outside of school hours 

where possible. If you are 
booking appointments 

throughout the school day, it 
causes disruption to your 

child’s learning. 
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Coming up 

next half term 

Parents’ evening (3.30-5pm) 

Parents’ evening (3.30-8pm) 

Boys’ football (Coop Academy 3.30-4.30pm) 

Young Carers’ event (Moss Side Power House) 

Cricket at MCA  

Book fair in school  

Tuesday 19th March 

Thursday 21st March 

Tuesday 12th March 

Wednesday 13th March 

Wednesday 20th March 

From Monday 25th March 

Attendance 

 Team 9 are the attendance stars 

for last week! 

Stars of the Week 

Lacie Y (Team 12), (Team 11),                

Deborah (Team 10), Jack (Team 9),         

Brianna (Team 8), Esraa (Team 7),                                    

Cole (Team 6), Hope (Team 5),                                    

Roman (Team 4), Bonnie (Team 3),                                         

Farron (Team 2), Bailee (Team 1),                                  

Ella-Rae (Rec 1), Montaser (Rec 2),                                           

Jessie (Nur 1), Harrison (Nur 2). 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you to those of you who have attended our 
SEN drop-ins so far.   

Here are the dates for the next ones: 
Fri 3rd May 

Fri 7th June and  
Fri 5th July 

 
All sessions begin at 8.45 and finish at 10.15 -   

you do not need to attend the whole session, call 
in when it is convenient for you.  

Signing in and out! 
 

You must sign your children in 
and out of school at the school 
office if you are arriving late or 

picking your child up early.  LUNCH ORDERS 

Please share some time with your child choosing 

their lunches on  

www.myevolvehub.com 

Some children are getting upset at lunchtime as 

they don’t like the meals that are being chosen. If 

you have any issues please speak to the office. 

Excel and Inspire News! 
 

Our Excel and Inspire girls’ football teams 
played their final rounds of league fixtures 

last week. Both teams played                         
outstandingly, winning the majority of their 

games. 
We now just have the agonising wait to see 
if both teams have reached their respective 

finals. Fingers crossed!! Regardless the 
outcome we are extremely proud of you all. 
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